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Hi

My name is Suzi Hill and I live in  a suburb of Brisbane.

I am absolutely against any further extensions of the State of Emergency Bill.

There is no requirement for this bill. We do not have an over abundance of our population sick with the China
Virus.  Australia has 1 seriously ill person in ICU.  Our hospitals are not overrun.  You are ruining small
business.  You are using powers that are not fit for use.  You lockdown on a whim using rubbish data and
science.

Not one person in this government has shown any remorse for the ramshackle way this state has been led in the
last 18 months.

You rely on a CHO that runs scared and does not put the people of QLD first.  Celebrities and footballers have
different rules because they make money that pays her wages.  She has not researched science.  Even WHO
says lockdowns are not the answer.

I absolutely appose this bill

Thankyou

Suzi Hill
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